Minutes ARE September 14, 2011
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by Dick K5SHT
Members present:  
Dick K5SHT, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Archie K5ABZ, Jim KI4CUD, Joe KE5DUP, John W5FFS, Ted K5ATF
James WJ2K, Pete KC5IMZ, 
Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes with the change of Ted as a member, seconded by John. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 8-1-11 to 8-31-11.  We had no transactions for July the balance is $1269.27.  Al made a motion, seconded by Jim.  Motion passed.
Repeater:

Echolink: We will try to run Echolink again at the shack next meeting.

New Business:  
Joe gave us information that the National Weather Service is now offering Spotter Training online.  This is not yet approved for RACES, but is working towards approval.
RACES is working on a training class to renew your badge.

Al mentioned that we should be monitoring the repeater while we have the meeting.

Jim brought the interface for the Echolink. He will issue a receipt for reimbursement.  
Playday in the park will be the same day as the Open House at the PD.  We will set up out in the NW corner of the PD parking lot.  We will begin set up at 8am.
Saturday, October 1, 2011 is Open House at the PD.  It is from 10am to 2pm.
We will hold elections for new officer and they will take office in January 2012.
December will be the Christmas Party, we will discuss this further at the October meeting.

Hurst invited the Euless Club to their September 19 club meeting.  They are having the Solar Shuttle.  It is a trailer that is a solar generator.  The meeting is going to be at the Hurst Fire Station #2 at 837 Pipeline Rd.

Presentation:
Jim gave a presentation on how ice brought down 2 towers in Garner, NC.
Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 19:41, seconded by John.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
